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December 10, 2020

 

To Members of the Oklahoma Ethics Commission:

 

The Oklahoma Second Amendment Association strongly request to REJECT changes for Rule
5.

 

The rule change appears to completely ignore our First Amendment right and has the full
intention to prohibit free speech and related activities.

 

On behalf of OK2A and our Board of Directors, I urge you to protect the freedom of speech of
all Oklahomans and oppose Amendment 2021-02.

 

Thank you

 

Don Spencer

President

Oklahoma Second Amendment Association
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